
Complete this letter and submit on your letterhead to mail in with your application. If 
your application is approved by the Credit Union board, we will submit this letter to 

the National Credit Union Association (NCUA) for approval. 

Date_____________________ 

U. S. Postal Service Federal Credit Union 
Attention: Marketing Department 
7905 Malcolm Road, Suite 311 
Clinton, MD 20735-1730 

Dear USPS FCU, 

I am requesting that _______________________________ be accepted as a Select 
Group in the U. S. Postal Service Federal Credit Union’s field of membership.  We 
specialize in ____________________________________________________.  We are 
requesting Select Group status on behalf of our employees. 

Our office in ____________________ is located less than ____ miles from the 
_________________________ branch (use our branch locator on our website and 
choose one of our locations or reference the closest “Shared Branch” location).  Our 
employees can be served through your electronic services, such as the thousands of 
surcharge free ATM’s and shared branches that the Credit Union has available.  
Currently, we have ____ employees as of ____________. 

The formation of a separate credit union is not practical because: 

o Our group lacks sufficient resources to support the operation of a credit union.

o A newly formed credit union would not be able to match the numerous services
offered by U. S. Postal Service Federal Credit Union.

o Our company does not have the administrative capacity or management
expertise to provide U. S. Postal Service Federal Credit Union’s products and
services to our employees.

We are aware of your goal to provide the benefits of Credit Union membership to as 
many of our employees and members as possible.  We will work together with you to 
provide Credit Union membership benefits to our employees. I also certify that we have 
no other credit union affiliation. 

Sincerely, 

Name 
Title/Company Name 


